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Living Marine Resources

LIVING MARINE RESOURCES MANAGEMENT ACT 1995
Public Notice of Proposed Alteration to a Management Plan for the Tasmanian Abalone Fishery 

Pursuant to the powers under section 54 (1) of the Living Marine Resources Management Act 1995 (the Act) that were delegated to 
the General Manager -Water and Marine Resources Division on 20 January 2016 by the Secretary acting pursuant to section 20(2) 
of the Act, I hereby give notice that:
1.	 the management plan for the Tasmanian abalone fishery is to be altered; and,
2.	 a person may submit a written representation in relation to any proposed alteration; and,
3.	 particulars of the proposed alterations may be obtained from the Licensing Section of the Department of Primary Industry, 

Parks, Water and Environment, located on the first floor of the Marine Board Building, at 1 Franklin Wharf, Hobart, or from 
the Department’s web site www.fishing.tas.gov.au/abalone-review ; and, 

4.	 written representations relating to the proposed alterations to the management plan should be lodged with the Wild Fisheries 
Management Branch, Department of Primary Industries, Parks, Water and Environment, marked to the 

		  Abalone Review
		  Department of Primary Industries, Parks, Water and Environment 
		  GPO Box 44
		  HOBART  TAS  7001; or
	 sent via email to: fisheries.review@dpipwe.tas.gov.au; or
	 made online at www.fishing.tas.gov.au/abalone-review; and
5.	 the period during which written representations relating to the proposed alterations to the management plan may be lodged with 

the Department is from 28 June 2019 to 28 July 2019 (inclusive).
Dated this 26 day of June, 2019

Fionna Bourne
General Manager – Water and Marine Resources
INFORMATION
Information and papers may be downloaded at www.fishing.tas.gov.au/abalone-review or mailed out on request by phoning  
(03) 6165 3047.
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